
 

 
SACCO SOCIETY LIMITED 

 
 
 

Dear Esteemed Member, 

RE: Notice of ICT Infrastructure Upgrade 

In our ongoing commitment to improve service delivery and enhance system availability, we have 
scheduled an ICT infrastructure upgrade from Friday, 8th November 2024 at 10:00 pm to Saturday, 9th 
November 2024 at 5:00 am. 

Please be advised that all SACCO services, including mobile banking, the member portal, and the Sacco 
Link debit card system will be temporarily unavailable during this period. 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work towards providing you with better services. 

With cooperative regards, 

 

Dominic Mokaya 
National Hon. Secretary 
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